
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Invitation for New Applications 2014 
 

 
 
 

Improve your English! 

Improve your critical thinking! 

Improve your chances for success! 
 

 
EPOP Asia is now accepting applications for the new semester starting on March 
10th, 2014.    EPOP offers online academic English  and  TOEFL  preparation  

courses  to dynamic change-makers working in the development field. 
 
To apply, please follow these simple steps: 

1.  Visit www.epopasia.org. 
2.  Download the application. 
3.  Complete the application and submit it to apply@epopasia.org by February 
2nd, 2014. 
4.  Watch your email for an invitation to take the EPOP Entrance Exam 
(EEE). 

 
Need more information about EPOP Asia’s services? Please see the information 
sheet attached. If you have any questions regarding EPOP’s services or application 
form completion, feel free to contact us at apply@epopasia.org.  

 

 

We look forward eagerly to receiving your application! 
 
 
 

EPOP Asia: Building civil-society through greater access to higher education! 
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